
Ladybirds Class Newsletter 10th June 2022 

This week in Ladybirds Class… 

֎ We planted broad beans and are going to watch them grow 

֎ We made fruit kababs and have been looking at different fruits and trying new ones 

֎ We dressed up as superheros and talked about super powers 

֎ We made traffic lights and talked about what the different colours mean 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will be… 

֎ Making fruit smoothies 

֎ Making Fathers day cards and gifts 

֎ Make a sensory/messy cake for the Queens Birthday 

Home learning… 

֎ Can you visit a supermarket and name the different fruit and vegetables you see. 

֎ Can your child help you prepare something to eat in the kitchen? Can they butter the 

bread, cut the cucumber or stir a mixture?  

Fruit kebabs 

Chopping Vegetables 

Practising fine motor skills 

Boogie Beats 



Ladybirds Class Newsletter 6th May 2022 

Important Notices and Reminders 

Parents Evening  

If you were unable to attend last Tuesday,  you are welcome to  

join us on Thursday 16th  

anytime from 6.30pm for an informal parents evening  

Photo order deadline 

Photo proofs have been given out please note the deadline for orders is June 20th  

 

 Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 Parents     

Evening 

8 9 Spanish Class 

                      

10 Boogie Beats 

                    

11 12 

13 14 15 16 Parents     

Evening 

Spanish Class 

17 Boogie Beats   18 19 Father’s       

Day 

 

20 21 Dog safety   

talk 

22 23 Spanish Class         24 Boogie Beats 25 26 

27 28 29 30 Spanish Class    

       

June 2022     What’s happening this month? 


